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To OPSBO sitting board 

As a resident of Ridgewood, I am extremely concerned with the proposal of the huge and powerful 
presure pipeline that would 
run through our suburban and urban neighborhoods. The possible hazard to life, environment and 
property seems far too destructive 
for OPSB to consider approving such a proposal. 

Boards are created to discuss a subject relative to theirdesignation ... make unbiased judgements on 
the information presented, 
with careful consideration to cause and effect on their communities. 

Pease protect those people who depend on you for their safety and quality of their environment by 
saying NO to OPSB 16-0253-GA-BTX! 
Thank you! 

Harriett Wyatt Hart 
Ridgewood/Cincin 
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